
COBB COUNTY RETIRED EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 

 

RECAP OF LUNCHEON 

 

August 17, 2009 

 

The annual barbeque lunch of the Cobb County Retired Employees Association 

was held on Monday,  August 17, 2009 at the West Cobb Senior Center with 86 in 

attendance.   There was no formal called meeting. 

 

Invocation was given by Catherine Lambert followed by the Pledge of Allegiance to 

the Flag. 

 

President Story reported the following:  The death of Damon Gensel, 43 year old 

son of Dick Gensel.  Damon was a member of the Cobb County Fire Department. 

 

He also reported the death of Mike Ball's father.  It was reported that Bob Souther 

had knee replacement surgery. 

 

Judy Clark reported that Saundra Conine's health is improving and Saundra 

wanted to thank everyone for the card and for our thoughts and prayers for her. 

 

Bob Young and Ralph Wheeler are still in poor health. 

 

Norma Jo Bales with Special Olympics spoke about the need for volunteers for 

road trip chaperones for the children who go to events.  If you would like to 

volunteer please contact her or Marge Young. 

 

Following the announcements, a delicious barbecue lunch was enjoyed.  

 

SEPTEMBER MEETING:  A representative of Cobb County Human Resources 

Department will be speaking about our insurance and other topics at the next 

meeting to be held on Monday, September 21, 2009. 

 

Martha Watson, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


